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AN INSPIRING TREK

The annual Bataan Memorial Death March challenge commemorates 
the deadly forced march of Filipino and American captives in 1942—
but it can mean even more. This year, the over twenty-six-mile challenge 
along New Mexico’s high desert trails included the first five-person 
blinded veteran team. These men were assisted by Operation Peer 
Support, one of the many programs through which the Blinded 
Veterans Association helps veterans with vision problems and their 
families, regardless of how their blindness was acquired or whether 
they belong to the organization. The blind marchers had help from 
sighted guides. They also used a combination of trekking poles, white 
canes, and a Bluetooth speaker that pumped out music, which allowed 
everyone to orient themselves with audio cues. As one of the veterans 
put it, blindness should not cause your life to stop but provide you with 
the chance to solve problem situations. To learn more about Operation 
Peer Support and other Blinded Veterans Association programs, go to 
b-v-a--dot--org.


